
 

 

 

 Parent/Guardian Library Card Authorization 

A library card is required in order to access the Internet and other online databases in the 

library. In accordance with the Children’s Internet Protection Act, the library uses a filter to 

block access to web sites that feature sexuality, nudity, and adult content for all users. Adults 

who are 17 years of age or older may receive unfiltered Internet access upon request. 

Computers located in or near a library’s Children’s Area provide additional Internet filtering 

which also blocks access to email, chat, and potentially objectionable sites. Parents are 

cautioned that filters are imperfect tools, and Sno-Isle Libraries cannot guarantee that all sites 

will be blocked. Sno-Isle Libraries urges parents to supervise their minor children’s Internet 

sessions, and to discuss appropriate use of the Internet with their children. 

 I assume financial responsibility for all materials checked out to me or my dependents from 

Sno-Isle Libraries. I agree to return all items by the due date and will pay full replacement cost 

for lost materials. 

 
Applicant’s printed name:  ____________________________________________  
 
Applicant's signature:   ____________________________________________ 
 
Applicant’s birthdate:  ____________________________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian signature:  ____________________________________________ 
 (Required if under age 18)  
 
Printed Parent/Guardian name: ____________________________________________ 
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